
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

Room H-307      1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the West Greene Waterline Extension for Fiscal Year 2025. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Greene County Board of Commissioners located 

at 93 East High Street, Waynesburg, PA 15370. 

 

The funding extends the Southwestern Pennsylvania Water Authority’s main water line, 

approximately 31,000 square feet, to the Jackson Township Municipal Building and ensures that 

residents and businesses have access to reliable potable water and fire suppression capability. 

This project also includes 31 fire hydrants, 34 service connections, and 12 (16”) gate valves. This 

project is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it will provide clean drinking water and fire 

suppression for rural communities in southwestern Pennsylvania. 

 

This project has a federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in section 1452 of the 

Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 
Very respectfully,  

 

 

  

 

Guy Reschenthaler  

Member of Congress 

 

 


